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Dear Rising First Graders, 
 
Summer is a time for children to run, swim, play...and read! Not only is summer reading 
fun, but it can help keep reading skills sharp during vacation. This can make it easier for 
a child to adjust when he or she returns to school in August. Summer reading should be 
a relaxing experience. Some of the following tips might help you to encourage your child 
to read during the summer:  
 

❏ Read to your child 

❏ Be a reader yourself 

❏ Visit the public library 

❏ Read together as a family 

❏ Provide books and magazines which your child will enjoy 

❏ Encourage your child to join a summer reading club  

 
Please read daily with or to your child! We look forward to sharing titles that students 
read over the summer!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The First Grade Teachers 
 
 
 
 

 






